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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  JANUARY 14, 2021
NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  DEPUTY  COORDINATOR   -   DENNIS  GRUVER
We were saddened to learn of the passing of Lynn Crist.  Lynn had been a good member of our Montgomery EMA for the past 20 years.  Private services will be held at the convenience of the family.

Welcome to year 2021.  This year starts out with new faces at the front of the meeting room.  Greg Gruver will start his job as EMA Coordinator and Fae Herb will start her new job as Administrative Assistant. 
Please try to attend the meeting on Thursday, January 14, 2021 to show your support for the new people and Montgomery EMA.

It is time to set up the refreshment providers for the year.  Dennis will provide for this month and Greg will take care of February, if you would like to volunteer for a month please let Fae know at the meeting..

Thanks to all who helped with snow removal over Christmas and also helped with the High River Water and Stream watch.  The 20ft crest was a good stopping height.  We have marked the 20ft. height across from the
Little League Building so we can have a reference point to began the painted gauge which will extend to approximately 28ft.

Thanks to Matt, the 2nd Light Tower is now out of the weather inside the storage container which is located next to the metal building where the boats are stored.

GOOD NEWS:  Clinton Township Fire Company (station 12)  has provided Montgomery EMA with their spare Inflatable Boat which is the same size as our unusable boat and made by a different company.  Greg will explain what we need to do yet to use our long shaft motor with this boat.

We did not plow the lot after the last snow because the ground is soft from the last snow melt.  As of now the snow is melting and the lot will be clear before the next freeze up.

Please try to make our next meeting.







Dennis,  
Deputy Coordinator

